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January 25, 2010

Motor Fuel Tax Suspension
HB290 / SB218
Sponsor Statement

Introduced January 19, 2010

Escalating costs are placing a difficult burden on many Alaskans, particularly for those who live in rural areas of the state. Suspending the motor fuel tax is one step toward making Alaska’s living expenses more reasonable across the state. The actual amount of money saved would vary depending on the type of fuel being purchased; however most consumers should save eight cents per gallon when filling up their vehicles.
It is important to note that while the motor fuel tax suspension would provide temporary assistance for two years, we still need to work together to seek longer term solutions to the energy costs facing us.

It is the needs of Alaska’s families, communities, and businesses that justify the proposal contained in this legislation. 

The Governor urges your prompt and favorable action on this bill.
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